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16/03/2022  16:45:402021/6049/P OBJ Alison and Nigel 

Jamieson

As neighbours to the immediate rear of the property for which the planning permission is requested we have 

the following comments:

1. We wish to be satisfied that no elevation to the rear will impede sunlight entering our garden, nor that any 

elevation be such that the privacy and quiet enjoyment of our back garden are disturbed.

2. We wish to be satisfied that the work to be carried out to the rear of the property will in no way impede 

access to the back garden gate and garage of 55 Upper Park Road.  We frequently park our car in this area of 

the mews and require daily access.
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